
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland, 

According to an article in the New Hampshire bulletin , Liberty Utilities is asking the state 

to sign off on a $7.5 million bill for ratepayers in connection with the 
company’s efforts to construct the Granite Bridge pipeline. 

I strongly oppose this request.  

From its inception, the Granite Bridge pipeline was not a sound business 
endeavor. The projected savings to ratepayers were broad estimates at 

best.  Liberty Utilities should NOT be able to charge its ratepayers for its failed 
business strategy.  

Thank you for keeping the best interested of the ratepayers in mind. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Beth Raven 

Merrimack, NH 

30-year resident of NH 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/newhampshirebulletin.com/2021/06/17/liberty-utilities-wants-to-charge-ratepayers-7-5-million-for-a-project-that-never-happened/?link_id=0&can_id=4bc52c96acd1b3d48652d70cc6d289b0&source=email-liberty-wants-ratepayers-to-pay-them-back-for-granite-bridge-but-we-wont-let-them&email_referrer=email_1218876&email_subject=liberty-utilities-wants-to-charge-you-7-million__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!ADD96IF4xbv9j3zvKPj-yyidk01Z_h1RQy3Ovda43Jwmj028vl_nagUtSMBO8wOylAoiQuVefw0$

